
Christmas Dinner Day - 16th December 2020 

Children are welcome to come to school in Christmas 

Jumpers if they would like which can be shop bought 

or home decorated. 



Thank you to everyone who donated a Christmas 

Food box, 49 were delivered to the drop off point on 

Saturday in four cars– as you can see from the picture 

they filled the cars that took them ! Also thank you to 

Miss Molden who co-ordinated this. 


